
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
 

March 21, 2005 
 

Minutes 
 

Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:30 PM. 
 
David Ehlert called the roll. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Ashland, Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Berea, Broadview Hts., Brook Park, Brunswick, 
Buckeye, Cloverleaf, Columbia, Elyria, Fairview Park, Hudson, Independence, LaGrange, Lakewood, Medina, 
Middleburg Hts., Midview, North Olmsted, North Ridgeville, North Royalton, Norwalk, Olmsted Falls, Parma, 
Parma Hts., Rocky River, Sandusky, Strongsville, Vermillion, Wadsworth, Wellington, Westlake, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Lorain and Mentor. 
 
Minutes from the February 21st, 2005 meeting were approved by Sandusky and seconded by Middleburg Hts.   
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Field Sizes – Paul handed out suggested field layouts showing maximum and minimum sizes.  The field layouts 
will be posted on the AASL website. 
 
United States Soccer Federation (USSF) will mandate small-sided games throughout the country in the future.  
 
U8/U9 Coaches meeting – The U8/U9 coaches meeting was well attended.  The meeting went well and Paul 
was very pleased.    
 
Award – The AASL won a plaque at the Ohio Youth Soccer Association (OYSAN) Workshop for our 
involvement in the Division 3 State League.   
 
Announcements by Gary Whitam: 
 
Final Schedule –  After the meeting is done there will no schedule changes allowed except for weather-related 
cancellations or previously unannounced school functions.  Final schedules will be posted on the AASL website 
by Tuesday March 22nd.  Home Field Schedule Forms are due by the end of the meeting.     
 
Announcements by Jayme McCourt: 
 
Registration manual - The Registration Manual should be on the AASL website by the end of the week.  
Please send comments or suggestions to Paul at paul@aasloh.net regarding the manual.    
 
Next meeting - There is no meeting in April.  The next meeting will be at 7:30 PM on Monday May 2nd, 2005 
at the Brook Park Recreation Center.  Please watch the AASL web site and e-mail for meeting changes or 
cancellations.   
 
The meeting was adjourned by Sandusky and seconded by Westlake at 8:30 PM.     
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